
Th e Corporation of St. George
Expression of Interest - Penno’s Wharf

Th e CSG are seeking Prospective Proponents for the development 
of Penno’s Wharf and surrounding environs.

Tender packages containing all required information can be 
collected from the CSG offi  ces.

Th e CSG would like to receive any expressions of interest by 30 
March 2018. Tours of the site can be arranged via H. Courtney 
Trott Jr. JP at 297-1532 or via e-mail at ctrott@stgeorge.bm, 
these can begin immediately.

February 2018           By Order
Town Hall                  Candy-Lee Foggo
St. George                          Secretary


